## et de la Promotion du Travail

## Examen de Fin de Formation Session Juin 2013

Epreuve : Communication en Anglais Niveau : TS

Durée: 1H 30MN V1 Barème: /20

## Read the text carefully

In the world of business, the use of technology has been even more dramatic. The presence of the internet has made the idea of a globalization a very real fact. Different branches of companies located in different parts of the world are able to communicate with each other via the use of their computers. Business men are no longer restricted to working within their office. With the use of their net books or mobile devices and an effective connection, a worker can easily discuss matters relating to business with a coworker as he takes the train home.

Of course, in order for the advances in technology to be effectively used, people will need to equip themselves with the right tools and accessories. There are different product parts which are released and designed to improve the efficiency in service of a product. For instance, the introduction of blue tooth and wireless technology allows most people to abandon the use of wires. Headsets as well as other accessories can now be linked with real hardware with connections such as these. The provision of wireless keyboards and headphones do not only improve human efficiency, they also reduce many of the clutter that existed prior to their introduction.

Many of these accessories can be found on the internet at online tech shops. Depending on the nature of a person's needs, provision can be made for a wide range of hardware items. For example owners of computers can decide to upgrade the efficiency of their systems with various enhanced additions. The use of cell phones and digital handheld products can also be upgraded with extremely effective parts reliant on the technology found alongside with these devices. Technology has taken the world in its grip and for the best parts; it appears that it is here to stay.



1/2

COMPREHENSION/ Answer the following questions from the text: 4/4
What can a worker do with a mobile device and an effective connection?     Why do most people abandon the use of the wires?     Where do we find these accessories?
4. What can owners of computers do with their devices?
Are these statements false or true? Justify your answers from the text. 2/2
The internet made globalization possible.
Cell phones can be improved.  Find in the text the synonyms of the following words or expressions.  1/1
1. by the means of.
2 progressions
Find in the text the antonyms of the following words or expressions. 1/1
1. outside
2. augment  Language /Change the following sentences from active to passive form. 2/2
Technology has taken the world in its grip.     They also reduce many of the clutter that existed prior to their introduction.  2/2
Change the following sentence to the singular form.
lenger restricted to working within their office.
Business men are no longer restricted to working     Headsets as well as other accessories can now be linked with real hardware with connections
such as these
Change the following sentences from quoted to reported specess
"There are different product parts which are released and designed to improve the efficiency in service of a product." She said
2. "Depending on the nature of a person's needs, provision can be made to
hardware items." She said
WRITING/ Write a short essay answering the following question. 6/6
How does technology serve businesses?
Dire
Dija

Visitez notre site : <u>www.forumofppt.com</u>

Visitez notre site : <u>www.info-ofppt.com</u>

Notre page Facebook : <a href="https://www.facebook.com/forum.ofppt">www.facebook.com/forum.ofppt</a>

Notre page Facebook : <a href="https://www.facebook.com/infoofpptrss">www.facebook.com/infoofpptrss</a>